
 

 

 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
March 25, 2022 
 
 

Frank Downing Fishing Pier on Diamond Causeway  
to Close Saturday and Sunday 

 
Chatham County, GA (March 25, 2022) – The Frank Downing Fishing Pier on Diamond 
Causeway will be closed to the public this Saturday, March 26th and Sunday, March 27th to the 
general public.  Chatham County consultants will be performing an above water and 
underwater condition assessment of both fishing piers during this time.   

We apologize for any inconvenience and if you have any questions please call the Department 
of Engineering at (912) 652-7800. 

What: Frank Downing Fishing Pier on Diamond Causeway to close 

When: Saturday, March 26th and Sunday, March 27th.  

### 
 
Contact: 
Abbigail Murphy 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912)652-7974 
Email: amurphy@chathamcounty.org 
 
 


